
From: Candice Doiron <CDoiron@brighton.ca>  

Sent: September 21, 2022 3:58 PM 

Subject: Resolution for support regarding streamlining governing legislation for 

Physicians in Ontario 

 

Please find below a resolution requesting support for streamlining governing legislation 

for Physicians in Ontario. 

Resolution No. COU-2022-346 

Moved by Councillor Ron Anderson 

Seconded by Councillor Emily Rowley 

Whereas attracting primary health care providers, including doctors, to Brighton and 

other small communities has been a difficult task; 

 

And Whereas the Provincial Government announced a tuition program to attract nurses 

to underserved areas of Ontario; 

 

Now be it resolved that the Municipality of Brighton Council requests that the 

Government of Ontario provide funding and change legislation to allow the College of 

Physicians & Surgeons of Ontario (CPSO) to implement the changes proposed in their 

letter to the Minister of Health on August 18, 2022.  Which includes: 

• Exempting IEP's from the regulatory requirement to have Canadian experience 
(re-do residency) where all other requirements are met; and 

• Implementing Practice Ready Assessment programs similar to those already 
used in seven (7) other provinces. 
 

And further that the Government of Ontario develop a similar tuition program to attract 

family doctors to underserved areas of Ontario; 

 

And further that this motion is circulated to the Premier of Ontario, the Minister of 

Health, MPP David Piccini, and all municipalities across Ontario and the Association of 

the Municipalities of Ontario (AMO) for endorsement. 

Kind Regards, 

 

Candice Doiron 

Municipal Clerk  
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Municipality of Brighton 

35 Alice Street PO Box 189,  

Brighton, ON K0K 1H0 

cdoiron@brighton.ca  

Tel: 613-475-0670 

Fax: 613-475-3453  

This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and are intended solely for 

the use of the individual or entity to whom they are addressed.  If you are not the 

intended recipient or the person responsible for delivering the e-mail to the intended 

recipient, be advised that you have received this email in error and that any use, 

dissemination, forwarding, printing, or copying of this email is strictly prohibited.  If you 

have received this email in error, please immediately notify the Municipality by return 

email or telephone at 613-475-0670. 
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